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TSG SA WG3 has received and reviewed an input from AHAG, about the possible
use of SHA-1 for the 3GPP(1) authentication algorithm. The document represents
the latest proposal on the use of SHA-1 as a hash function in AKA.

SAGE is asked to consider this input when deciding on the possible (example)
algorithms for 3GPP(1) authentication, as AHAG will be standardising on the use of
SHA-1 for their standards, therefore optimising harmonisation efforts

The authors of the document are available for comments or clarifications, if required.
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